
Tena koutou katoa 

 
Miller Avenue School Board are pleased to announce an appointment has been 
made for the position of Miller Avenue School Principal, to Mrs Deborah (Debs) 
Eastham. 
 
Deborah comes from Papatoetoe West School and is an experienced Deputy 
Principal with excellent references. She will be moving to Paeroa with her family, her 
spouse Rick and her two children Charlotte and Madelline 
 
She accepted the position without hesitation and her family are all very excited and 
preparing for the move!  
Debs will be commencing her time with us on Tuesday 7th June (after Queens 
Birthday holiday weekend), with a powhiri welcome to our school and community.  
 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Janine Appleby 
Presiding Member 
Miller Avenue School Board. 
 


